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18 July 1998,

I really do

You kindly wrote with good wishes on my new appointment. Things remain 
politically turbulent, so nothing is yet secure, however, encouraged by good friends 
like you, I remain optimistic for our beloved land, and determined to continue to do all 
1 can in my new role to continue to build a peaceful future for our long-suffering 
people.

Again my thanks for your encouragement and your very kind words, 
appreciate it.

Mr Alan & Mrs Janet Quilly,
Quaker House,
7, University Avenue,
BELFAST BT71GX


